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Statement in Response to Proposed U.S. NCAP Changes

December 8, 2015,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - “FCA US LLC supports NHTSA’s mission to improve vehicle safety and

remains committed to the development and proliferation of advanced vehicle-safety technology,” says Mike Dahl,

Head of Vehicle Safety and Regulatory Compliance, FCA-North America.
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